Melissa Allan (VPA)

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 24 November 2021 5:27 PM

To: Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA); laurie.mitchell@vpa.gov.au

Cc: mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au; richard.wynne@parliament.vic.gov.au;
jaclyn.symes@parliament.vic.gov.au; jaala.pulford@parliament.vic.gov.au;
danielle.green@parliament.vic.gov.au; tania.maxwell@parliament.vic.gov.au;
craig.ondarchie@parliament.vic.gov.au; wendy.lovell@parliament.vic.gov.au

Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP

To Whom It May Concern,
We would like to put forward our objections to the proposed quarry at Beveridge North.

Extra trucks in the area, roads are not appropriate around Beveridge and Wallan as it is. They are very dangerous
and with extra truck traffic, will be horrendous.

The extra noise that it will create will be added on to the noise that we already have from the Hume Highway. We
have no sound barriers anywhere.

The blasting that will happen may cause damage to the area and also create another noise that we don't need. Also
the dust that we will endure, may cause serious health issues.

Our real estate prices will fall and be harder for us to sell.

The environmental impact it will have on the area, there is a lot of wildlife here, and the scar it will leave on the
area. It will be an eyesore for all of us, that have moved here for a bit of country life, close to the city.

It is way too close to residential areas, which include mostly young families, and is close to primary schools, which is
not a healthy option for the children.

Surely this could be put in an area where it does not impact directly to existing residential areas.
We hope that you take into consideration all these points and all the other residents concerns.

We are sure that the people that have approved of this before do not live in the area and are not directly impacted
by this decision. We are sure that if they lived here it would not have been approved.

Kind regards

Paul and Anne Stammers

Beveridge .





